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Tech Prep helps students transition 
from high school to college. Juniors 
and Seniors are eligible to earn col-
lege credit by taking articulated Ca-
reer and Technical Education courses 
at their high school! Career and Tech-
nical education prepares students for 
high skill, high wage, and in demand 
careers. 
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GBC Tech Prep Students saved a 
total of $39,056.88 in tuition! 
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GBC Phone Numbers: 
775-738-8493—Elko Campus General Info 

775-753-2239—Financial Aid 
775-753-2201—Recruitment, student tours  

775-753-2168—Advising and Career Center 
775-753-2102—Admissions and Records 

775-753-2303—Tech Prep Office 
775-753-2175—GBC CTE Information 
775-635-2138—Battle Mountain Center 

775-289-3589—Ely Center 
775-727-2000—Pahrump Center 

775-623-4824—Winnemucca Center 
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Free college credit at Great Basin College for high school 
juniors and seniors! Look inside to find out how! 
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Tech Prep allows Juniors 
and Seniors to earn up to 21 
college credits FREE for 
select career and technical 
education (CTE) courses that 
they take in high school.  

Students must take a pre-
determined sequence of CTE 
courses, earn an A or B, 
apply to be a GBC student, 
and fill out the Tech Prep 
Application to receive credit. 

The Tech Prep courses 
available for credit are de-
pendant on the high school 
that the student is attending. 
For a complete list of which 
high school CTE classes 
apply by school district, visit 
www.gbcnv.edu/techprep 
and click on the specific 
school district.  

Tech Prep credits can save 
students time and money. 
Tech Prep credits are FREE, 
so if a student completes one 
Tech Prep class in high 
school, it will save the stu-
dent almost $200 in tuition. 
In addition, some Tech Prep 
courses count as introduc-
tory courses for GBC pro-
grams, so students may not 
have to take the introductory 
courses their freshman 
(college) year.  


